
 

 
 

 

Ferryhill Post Office® 
 

Your new branch will open here on 

Tuesday 1 October 2019 at 13:00 

 
We recently asked your views regarding access in relation to our 

plans to restore the Post Office service in Ferryhill.  

We received 12 responses and issues were raised regarding 

space and wheelchair access inside the new branch and parking. 

 

There is a wide door with level access at the entrance. Aisles 

and the queuing area will be kept free from obstructions 

ensuring adequate space for all customers to move around the 

store and access Post Office services with ease.  Generally 

parking is a problem faced in many locations nationwide and 

the availability of parking spaces is outside the direct control 

of Post Office Limited. 
 

Opening hours will be: 

Monday – Sunday     07:00 – 22:00 
 

We hope that you will enjoy using the new Post Office. 
 

To view information about the branch 

SCAN HERE: 

 
 

 

If you would like this information in Braille, large print or audio call 
03452 66 01 15, Textphone 03457 22 33 55 or to see a copy of our 

Principles of Community Engagement about changes to the Post Office® 
network, visit our website postofficeviews.co.uk 

 

 

 


